
2024 Chinese New Year Schedule 
Update - Trade Asia to IPAK 

MSC plans to adjust its capacity in line with the slowdown in demand on Asia-India 
and Pakistan (IPAK) routes in weeks 5, 6 and 7 due to the Chinese New Year period. 

As a result, the following voyages will be blanked. However, you may continue to 
place bookings as usual as we are arranging contingency plans with our Falcon 
service. 

ASIA TO IPAK 

WEEK SERVICE VOYAGE NUMBER 

5 SENTOSA SHIKRA GA405A 

6 SENTOSA SHIKRA GA406A 

7 SENTOSA SHIKRA GA407A 

  

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives in 
our global network of more than 675 offices. 

 

https://www.msccargo.cn/en/contact-us

